From: Clir Bev Coult I

Sent: 27 October 2023 15:45

To:

Subject: Re: Notification of Planning Application DM/23/03211/FPA

Good afternoon

I wish to advise that | have no objection to the above detailed planning application.

Kind regards

Bev

Bev Coult

County Councillor for Esh and Witton Gilbert Ward

Sent from Outlook for iOS







